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RIDDEN-ON RIDE 2008 
Sunday - February 17, 2008 

 
The term ridden-on is used to describe a rider who has died or passed away, usually 
while riding his or her motorcycle. Many of us have been touched by the passing of 
someone special to us. The annual Ridden On Ride allows family, friends and the 
motorcycle community the opportunity to attend a simple nondenominational 
memorial service for these riders.  
 
Motorcyclists will leave the Victoria Hotel, O’Halloran Hill on Main South Road at 
10:00am for an organised ride to Second Valley, where a short service will be held 
then we will ride to Victor Harbor via Delamere. Cars are to follow the riders.  
Please advise an organiser on the day of any cars participating. 
 
Ride Badges will be sold on the day with profits being donated to the Royal Flying 
Doctor Service. If you support the RFDS you may buy a badge without joining in on 
this event. 
 
The 2007 ride raised $700.00. This was donated by the MRA’s 4’Bs (Bent and 
Buckled Bikers Brigade) to the Orthopaedics Ward, third floor of the North Wing of 
the RAH. This purchased 3 portable DVD players and over 50 movies to form the 
nucleus of a DVD library.  
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